
Dear  Parents, 

We begin by thanking each one of you for your rock solid support and cooperation 

extended during this lockdown which has allowed us to function so smoothly. Your 

constant feedback and encouragement has allowed us to remain a constantly evolving 

and progressive institution. On that note, we wish to provide an update. 

 

Many parents including the PTA had approached Mrs. Agnihotri for an extension of the 

winter break and the principal has consented to extend the same. 

 

The school will now close on the 25th of December 2020 for the Middle and Senior 

School and reopen for the students on the 11th of January 2021. 

In lieu of the extended break and to follow the rule of CBSE and DOE  of mandatory 220 

working days January 25th Monday, February 20th Saturday and March 13th Saturday 

will now be working days. 

 

 


